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Comments: I'm totally against allowing ebikes on non-motorized trails. It's bad enough having bikers about run

me over, now you want to let ebikes that will go up to 40 MPH on these trails? Both hikers and the critters that

actually live in the Forest will be run over and even if the critters aren't run over they will be scared even more

than they currently are with pedal powered bikes....considering that many bike trails are travel corridors for

critters this is a very BAD idea. Bike riders already create many illegal trails that the USFS does nothing about

(except usually ends up adding those illegal trails to the "legal" database and rewarding the outlaw bikers. Bikers

already go illegally into the Wilderness and with no need to pedal on their ebikes they'll be able to go even

deeper into the Wilderness. This proposal should be rejected completely or if that's not possible be analyzed in

an EIS

 

 

 


